
May 23, 2012

Roy Abbott
RT Abbott Construction, Inc.

Dear Roy,

I wanted to write this letter to commend you on your work and your end result in building

our house. The house exceeds our greatest expectations in terms of the quality and the

environment that you have helped to create. Please feel free to use this letter as a referral letter

and would provide the following comments. As you know I am a Real Estate developer of

commercial projects so with my lens of a developer, I would recommend your services based on

the following strengths.

• Your management structure of assigning a single project manager to oversee every aspect

of the project was invaluable to helping make it an enjoyable process and always

understanding exactly where we were in the process of building our house.

• The ability for the project manager, Lee Johnson to bring in your cadre of experienced

prequalified vendors proved to be invaluable in the delivery of both quality and

performance of your subs.
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• Equally impressed is when I look back at the core budget it was consistent to what you

promised.

• I believe adding to the end result of an efficient process on your behalf is the team work

which Lee was able to instill among the all the subcontractors.

In summary, I would highly recommend your services to any other prospects or potential

clients that you have in the future. I wish you well in your continued endeavors of building high

quality custom homes.

Thank you again for a home which my family will enjoy for years to come.

Sincerely,


